
 

JANUARY 12TH, 2025 

TRYLAX DAY 

Not Sure About Lacrosse Yet? 
The Hoya Youth Lacrosse organization hosts a free event called 

“TryLax Day” a couple times a year to introduce new players to the 

sport. No equipment? No problem! This is a great way to 

experience lacrosse if you haven’t played previously before 

deciding to register for a team! Sessions will be run by Harrison 

High School Coaches and the Youth Lacrosse Team Coaches. 

Registration for the upcoming TryLax Day will be available soon at 

www.hoyayouthlacrosse.com under the TryLax/Programs page 

 

Ready to sign up?  

 

Registration for the 

Spring 2025 

season is now 

open!  

 

Register now at: 

www.hoyayouthlac

rosse.com/register 

 

Middle School 

Girls will have 2 

options to play – 

See the additional 

flyer for more 

details! 

 
 
 

www.hoyayouthlacrosse.com 

  


